




Dear LAKE BLUFF VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
 
I’d like to thank you for your work as a Village Trustee.
 
Your commitment to safeguarding the future of Lake Bluff is excellent. 
 
Today, I’m asking to continue that good work by helping us PROTECT OUR PARKS.
 
The vast majority of taxpayers in Lake Bluff do NOT want to see our golf course lost.  
 
The Stormwater Management Commission's proposal aims to:
·       Allow developers to destroy native Illinois wetlands
·       Turn our parks, our roads, and our elementary school into a construction site for years
·       Clog our town with construction traffic, noise, 
·       Saddle the Park District to foot the bill for any additional amenities outside of wetland creation
·       Saddle the Park District to foot the bill for long-term maintenance costs. Forever.
·       Destroy a 54-year-old established habitat with 1000+ trees, floral, and fauna.
·       Dishonor the 75+ memorials that exist on the property today, built expressly because the loved ones loved the golf course.
·       Transform the very nature of the LBPD by making them wetland stewards.
·       Become a never-ending black hole for future Lake Bluff revenues and citizens
 
 
Many states have already abandoned wetland banking and this as a zero-sum game. The winners are the corporations and entities that get to pay their way into destroying good land so communities like ours can give up our land for multi-party bureaucrat confusion, broken infrastructure and unkept promises. 
 
Please, as a representative of our local citizens, I urge you to do what you know is right and protect our native species and habitats as well as the future of our park district by saying NO on the SMC’s proposal.
 
I look forward to speaking with you further so I might fully understand what your thoughts are concerning the matter.
 
Thank you,
 
YOUR NAME 
ADDRESS
 

